
 

 

LAO REHABILITATION FOUNDATION 

IN COOPERATION WITH DAK FOUNDATION 

DONATION OF MEDICAL EQUIPMENT 
SEPTEMBER 2014 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



September 1, 2014 

Meeting with Dr. Phomphaseuth, deputy director of Vientiane Capital Department of Health to review 
donation plans and make updated adjustments. 

September 2, 2014 

AM: Meeting with Dr. Sengthong, director of Vientiane Capital Department of Health, D. Vanyer, 
Director of Saysomboon Provincial Hospital, directors of 9 district hospitals and representatives of the 
Lao and English press to proceed with a formal hand over of the equipment. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

September 2, 2014 

DISTRICT HOSPITALS GET SUPPORT FOR MEDICAL EQUIPMENT 

Lao Rehabilitation Foundation has brought medical equipment to help 9 district hospitals in 
Vientiane Capital and also to help Public Health Department of Saysomboon Province, in 
replacement for machines broken or no longer usable. 

The equipment will be helpful for the development of doctors’ skills to make better diagnosis 
and to better follow up with patient care. The total value of the equipment is 30,000 USD or 
240,000,000 Lao Kips. 

 



 

PM: Meeting with the staff of Saythani district hospital to deliver the equipment and provide training on 
its use and informed them on DAK and LRF’s philosophy regarding its use. 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 



 

September 3, 2014 

Meeting with the staff of Nayxaythong district hospital to deliver the equipment and provide training. 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

September 4, 2014 

Meeting with the staff of Santhong district hospital to deliver the equipment and provide training. 

 

  

 

  



  

 



September 5, 2004 

Meeting with the staff of Pakngeum district hospital to deliver the equipment and provide training. 

  

  

 

 

 

 



September 15, 2014 

Meeting with the staff of Maknao Health Center to deliver the equipment and provide training. 

  

  

 

 

 



September 17, 2014 

Meeting with the staff of Hatsayfong  district hospital and Simmano health center to deliver the 
equipment and provide training. 

 

  



Saysomboon Provincial Hospital 

Planned delivery of equipment to Saysomboon Provincial Hospital was not possible due to road 
conditions during late September and is being temporarily postponed. 

 

 


